
Policy Statement on External Links 
St Anne's Website includes links to related websites which are not 

maintained by the school. These links are provided so that users 

have additional relevant information, which they may wish to explore. 

 

St Anne's is not responsible for the content of external websites. 

The inclusion of a link to a third party website, from the Schools 

website, should not be understood as an endorsement. 

 


